
A Blazing Success! 
 
On Tuesday this week, the children in Year 3 were treated to a fantastic display of Stone Age 
fire!  Mr Parker demonstrated the different techniques used in Stone Age times to create 
fire, and the children could see first-hand how hard it was to do so.  Some lucky children 
even had the opportunity to help with the exhausting job of starting the fire using a bow 
drill. 
 

 
 
 
 


